
NEXT STEPS
INCREASED IN-PERSON LEARNING AT HHS

March 22, 2021 (4 PM)

HERE’S WHAT WE KNOW...

● The superintendent’s recent proposal recommends that on April 5th...

○ Students can return to school for in-person learning five days per week

○ Cohorts will be eliminated

○ Social distancing requirements will shift from 6’ to 3’

○ Remote classes (PE & Music) held during A, C, D and F Blocks will be held in

person

○ With the elimination of “Remote Wednesdays,” HHS will shift to a two-day

rotation for the next two weeks, as follows:

■ Day 1 = A, B, C, H (April 5, 7, 9, 13 & 15)

■ Day 2 = D, E, F, G (April 6, 8, 12, 14 & 16)

○ “Partial-day” schedules (i.e., dismissal at 12:05 PM for most students) will

continue through April vacation; G & H Block classes will remain remote

● The superintendent’s recent proposal recommends that on April 26th…
○ HHS will shift to a full-day schedule (8:00 AM - 2:32 PM)

○ Details of the schedule (e.g., length and order of the periods, etc.) are still

being finalized

● Survey results (i.e., the number of students returning to in-person learning) will

impact some details of the schedule (e.g., room locations, number of lunch waves,

etc.)

● Safety protocols (e.g., mask requirements, one-way traffic flow in corridors, etc.)

will remain in effect

● It is possible that students will occasionally have to participate remotely in class

even when they’re in the building; this is because some classes may be too large to

fit in a regular classroom with 3’ social distancing

● Seating at lunch will require 6’ spacing with students facing in the same direction

● We expect to have one or two large tents in place by April 26th to help with lunch

● Additional details will be shared as soon as they become available


